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From: James Norris <jamesenorris337@outlook.com>
Sent: Monday, May 8, 2017 11:59 PM
To: SGGA Exhibits
Subject: Save Oregon Card Rooms

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Put simply, the card rooms provide community and enjoyment to many pdx residents. The current laws don't fit 
but attacking current establishments isnt the way to go. Please consider keeping the law as it is. 

James Norris 


